
We will be undertaking a number of ground investigation works in Burneside from Monday 17th May 2021. As part of these works there are two survey 
positions located at Back Lane (Off New Road). We will be accessing land off Back Lane adjacent to the garages and at the far end of Back Lane with 
works lasting up to 2 weeks in each location. The two blue dots on the map below shows the location of the ground investigation works.

We just wanted to make you aware that vehicles and machinary will be accessing these areas during this time and wanted to give you advance notice. 
Please note that access to the garages including those at the far end of Back Lane will be maintained throughout, however pedestrian access through 
the chicane barriers will be restricted with a diversion in place onto Burneside Road.   

If you would like to find out more about the work we are undertaking please visit www.thefloodhub.co.uk/upperkent
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